

## MOA ANNOUNCES 2024

## RESEARCH PRESENTATION COMPETITION

The Massachusetts Orthopaedic Association is now accepting current research projects (ABSTRACTS are acceptable) for submission. Presentation consideration will be at the upcoming **annual meeting of the Association on May 17, 2024, from Noon to 5:30 p.m.** at Sheraton Needham Hotel in Needham, MA.

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to highlight your research.

Our Association welcomes current orthopaedic research project submissions for consideration. Those selected will be invited to present (4 minutes) during the program with the **best judged** research project presentation awarded \$500 and presented at the end of the meeting.

All residents/medical students/presenters are invited to attend free of charge and the meeting provides an afternoon-long conference of diverse clinical topics presented by leading orthopaedic experts in their fields, research paper presentations, lunch, and cocktail reception for networking.

## Submissions must be received by March 31, 2024.

Please email your abstract in MSword format to <a href="mailto:maorthoexec@gmail.com">maorthoexec@gmail.com</a>. You will be notified if your paper is accepted for presentation and will receive further information at that time as to length of presentation, etc. (**Please note: one submission per presenter**).

Your submission must include:

- o Complete Title of Presentation
- o Full Names and credentials of all Authors
- o Name of Presenter
- o Contact Person Name, Email Address and Phone Number

If you have any questions, please contact the MOA Executive Director, Tanya Pearson at 508-545-0540 or via email at <a href="mailto:mai

We hope you can join us at the MOA Annual Meeting.